
"Timothy Jenkins" 
<TJenkins@oconnorhannan.c
om> 
Sent by: "Sharon Paganelli" 
<SPaganelli@oconnorhannan.
com>

11/30/2007 03:17 PM
Please respond to
"Sharon Paganelli" 

<SPaganelli@oconnorhannan.
com>

To <bundling07@fec.gov>

cc

bcc

Subject Comments by the Coalition for Tax Equity on Bundling 
Provisions

 
Please find attached the Coalition for Tax Equity Comments on the Proposed Rulemaking issued by the 
Commission on Tuesday, November 6, 2007 on the bundling provisions of the Honest Leadership and 
Open Government Act of 2007.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Timothy W. Jenkins
 
Sent by:
Sharon Paganelli, Assistant to Timothy W. Jenkins
O'Connor & Hannan, L.L.P.
1666 K Street, N.W.
Suite 500
Washington, D.C.  20006
Tel:  202-887-1400 ext. 120
Fax: 202-466-3215
 

This email (including any attachments) is intended only for use by the designated recipient(s) and may 
contain legally privileged and/or confidential information.  No one other than the intended recipient(s) is 
authorized to read, retain, disseminate or copy this communication.  If you received this in error, please 

notify the sender immediately by reply e-mail and delete this email.  Thank you. 
















